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6/August/2016 
 
To: The honorable brother, the Wali of al-Raqqah, God preserve you, 
Subject: Transferring 
 
Peace be upon you, God’s mercy, and His blessings. And as to what follows: 
 

The book of the General Administration of the Camps No. (Q-1891) on (26/10/1437 AH) 
[31/July/2016] 

 
We refer to you the complaint of the brothers in the General Administration of the Camps about the 
excesses of the brothers in the Ma’dan real estate center, and their breaking the locks of guesthouses 
and institutes affiliated to the camps of Hamzah Bin ‘Abdul-Muttalib and housing families in them. 
Thus, we hope that you will review and take the necessary [decision].  
 

We ask God to grant you and us sincerity and acceptance. 
 
 
 
 
A copy to: 
- General Administration of the Camps 
- Archives.  

 
 
 
 


